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Holiday Inn Airport West
3400 Rider Trail S. Earth City, MO 63045  

314-291-6800 (local) • 1-800-439-4745  (reservation central)

•	$97	+	taxes	for	
 Double Occupancy
•	Cut	off	date	for	special	
 room rate is July 9

•	Breakfast	included
•	FREE	Airport	Shuttle
•	Room	Tables	$20	one	time	fee
•	Refrigerator	at	no	charge

Make your reservation by July 9!





Remember to pack your laynard!





Rare and Unusual 
Seminar
Submitted by 
Beth Vander Meer and 
Harold Dodds, Jr.

Now is the time to dig out that 
rare or unusual item for the 

convention. We are asking club 
members to bring an item or two 
for discussion at this seminar. We 
will follow the standard format 
as in years past, the individual is 
asked to tell a short story about 
how they located or stumbled 
upon their treasure and/or open up 
short discussion with the audience 
so that others can offer their 
expertise. This seminar has been 
an excellent chance for new and 
senior members alike to see and 
enjoy unique items that they might 
typically never see.  This event 
is always enjoyed by those in 
attendance! Please bring an item 
to share at this seminar. Our club 
is centered on the beautiful R.S. 
Prussia porcelain and what a super 
way to share your knowledge 
and enjoy the fellowship. See you 
there!

2014 Convention
Auction
Woody 
Auction

The 2014 R.S. Prussia 
Convention is sure to be a 

great time for all who attend. This 
years Convention Auction has 
many highlights from a number of 
well known collections. The Dale 
Olson, and Janet Olson Estate 
of Nebraska has been combined 
with the Judy White collection 
of California. These are just two 
collections that will likely be 
recognized by many of the long 
time R.S. Prussia collectors. 224 
lots will be sold to the highest 
bidders without reserve. Make 
your plans today!

I       so look forward to convention each 

  year and each convention seems 
to be better than the last. Last 

year’s home visits were fun – I was 
both appreciative and jealous at the 
same time! We saw several pieces 
we haven’t seen before and can’t wait 
to find for our own collection. It was 
wonderful for so many to open their 
homes to us. Christine and I took time 
before convention last year to visit 
the Henry Ford Museum, Greenfield 
Village, the Ford factory tour, and 
Holland, MI. We walked our feet off 
and enjoyed visiting each place. Freda 
and Ed Mott were kind enough to 
invite us to spend the night at their 
home in Holland, MI. We enjoyed 
visiting with them, seeing their 
collection, and even found several 
pieces in the local antique malls. As 
they say, a good time was had by 
all! We enjoyed our visit 
with Freda and Ed very 
much.

This year, we 
plan on arriving 
early enough to 
visit Springfield, 
IL to visit Lincoln’s 
home (It’s been 50 
years since I’ve been 
there!) and New Salem 
where Lincoln worked as 
a young man in his twenties. I’m 
sure the local antique malls will get 
a visit too! We are looking forward 
to all the activities, the shopping, the 
visiting, the shopping, the seminars, 
the shopping, the meals, the shopping, 
the ice cream social, the shopping, the 
auction, banquet, and the shopping!

I noticed in the last newsletter that 
we have a new member, Lynn Welter, 
from Appleton, WI, so I had to call 
her and welcome her to the club. She 
has events planned for July and can’t 
make this year’s convention, but we 
will be able to welcome her at next 

year’s convention. No relation – just a 
small world!

We both look forward to visiting 
all the friends we have made over 
the past 16 years, catching up on 
everyone’s activities, grandchildren, 
health, travels, and R.S. Prussia finds. 
We enjoy visiting almost as much as 
shopping. Mike Medvin is returning 
to convention this year, so we can 
enjoy visiting and catching up on 
all that is going on in Reno, NV. Be 
sure to say “Hi” when you see him. 
I’m also looking forward to meeting 
Richard from Poland. Wow! Won’t it 
be fun to show him how crazy we are 
about our wonderful R.S. Prussia? I’m 
sure it will be the most R.S. Prussia 
he’s seen outside of his museum! I’m 
looking over our collection to see if 
we can donate a piece for his museum 

and in honor of his visit. I’m sure 
we will overwhelm him 

in sharing our joy at 
his visit. Our thanks 

to David Mullins 
for making such a 
wonderful friend 
for our club and for 
the great articles 

he’s written about 
his trip. 

Let me remind 
everyone that the 50/50 

raffle is alive and all those 
efficient people like me should bring 
small address labels for the back of 
the twenty or more tickets I’m going 
to sell you! It’s a small contribution 
to the club we enjoy so much. I want 
to extend a big thank you to Linda 
Titus for her hard work in creating 
the stickers I use for the raffle. She 
donated them this year for the benefit 
of the club. Many thanks Linda!

Drive careful – we want everyone 
to arrive safely!

Convention is Coming! 
Submitted by Bob Welter
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